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Lupe Anguiano 

From: "Elaine Madsen" 
To: "Elaine Madsen" <lemad@earthlink.net> 
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2009 5:26 PM 
Subject: I Know a Woman Like That 

Hello everyone! 
This is just to let you know we had our first public screening of the documentary 
on April 4th at the Phoenix Film Festival. We were not in competition and not 
inviting reviews this time out. It was a little "trial run" for us to test audience 
response. We felt very privileged to be invited because they only saw the trailer 
which is on our website <iknowawomanlikethat.com> and invited us on just that 
alone. The response was very enthusiastic and gratifying. There is still work to do 
and a score to be composed, and we do not yet have a distributor. We hope our 
next stop will be some of the big Fall Festivals. We'll keep you informed of every 
step along the way. Our dream is to have all of us, every one of you together to 
see it with us on a future occasion. Elaine 
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